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Premier Partner PPE Program for 
NECA Contractors 

 
At NECA’s request, Premier Partners Graybar and 3M are working hard to help 
provide access to an assortment of masks, gloves, glasses and disinfectant for NECA 
contractors and their workers. The initial list will expand based on requests from 
NECA contractors and we will include a “demand forecast tool” that will help us meet 
your needs during this time. To retain the integrity of this supply chain and access to 
genuine 3M parts, an order site will be available to current NECA member 
contractors. 

We have created a dedicated page within our website with all of the information. Be 
sure to follow all steps outlined in the 'How to Order' section. During this process, we 
ask for everyone's patience. We need you in this partnership with us to work with your 
members, understanding that because of the limited availability of supplies, especially 
N95 masks, it is about need vs. want.  
 
Log in to the NECA website to begin. 
  
 
 

Get Started Now 

Please contact Wanessa Alves, Director of Member Relations at 301-215-
4532 or wa@necanet.org with any questions about the program. 

   

We encourage our contractors to take advantage of this generous offer. Please keep in mind 
there is limited availability and PPE priority will be given to high risk projects.  

  
 

  
 

National Electrical Contractors Association, 3 Bethesda Metro Center, Suite 1100, Bethesda, MD 20814, 
United States, 301-657-3110  
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